
Newborns’ and Mothers’ Health Protection 

Act 

The NMHPA establishes minimum inpatient hospital stays for newborns and 

mothers following delivery, based on medical necessity. The Plan has never 

imposed limitations regarding the length of an inpatient hospital stay 

following delivery. The Plan’s decision to opt-out of NMHPA will have no 

effect on current or new employees. 

 


